
RINO of the Month 
September 2023

September’s RINO of the Month Award goes to one of 
the newest Wyoming legislators to join the herd of 
RINOs in Cheyenne:  Representative Ryan Berger 
(HD 49, Uinta). Since being sworn in as a State 
Representative in January, Representative Berger 
has been pining for this prestigious award. 


Representative Berger opened up the interim season 
by advocating for free college tuition at the University 
of Wyoming for undocumented immigrants as a 
solution to UW’s low attendance and retention 
numbers. 


In August, Representative Berger helped to kill legislation aimed at 
protecting parental rights in education and prohibiting the teaching of radical gender ideology to 
children eight years old and under. According to Representative Berger, correcting a young student 
when they call their male teacher “Mrs.” is the same thing as teaching that young student that 
biology is a social construct and that boys can become girls. Therefore, he just couldn’t support the 
bill. 


Is Representative Berger THAT confused about what radical gender ideology is? Or  is he simply 
obfuscating in an attempt to hide his true RINO colors from the people of Uinta County? 


You can ask him at  (307) 679-3539 or Ryan.Berger@wyoleg.gov. (Term ends 2025)


What is a RINO? A Republican in Name Only

Have you as a loyal Republican, gone to the polls year after year, voting for candidates with an “R” beside their 
name, trusting they would legislate and vote like a Republican but only to be disappointed?

Don’t feel bad – so have we.

The time is long overdue to hold politicians accountable for big government, big regulation, big taxation laws – 
values that the Republican party does NOT support.

This is the primary reason WyoRINO.com was created – to expose liberal Wyoming Republicans who violate our 
Wyoming Republican values.

DISCLAIMER:  Ride for the Brand, Wyoming is not affiliated with any other person, organization, political party or publication and 
does not speak for anyone but itself.  The views and opinions expressed herein are those of Ride for the Brand, Wyoming only, and do 
not represent the view, opinion, official policy or position of any other person, organization, political party or publication whatsoever 
with which its members have been, are now, or will be affiliated with in the future.


